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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parking 

We have been contacted by one of our neighbours about parental parking near school. Can I please 

request that you only park where it is safe and legal to do so? If at all possible, please try to walk your 

children to school. 

 

Safer-Internet Day -6th February 

The school will be marking this day with an assembly and a series of activities within classes over the 

course of the week. Please check our website for more information and ideas you can use at home. 

 

Science Week 

On the back you will see a series of wonderful tweets which highlight some of the learning that took 

place last week. The children enjoyed spending the week focussing on Science and learnt a huge amount. 

Thanks to Miss O’Neill for organising such a great week, also thanks to Mrs Talati and the Derbyshire 

Education Business Partnership for their tremendous support! 

 

Starting the School Day 

Can I please remind parents that we open our doors to let the children into school at 8.40. They remain 

your responsibility until they enter our building; we put staff at the doors to welcome the children into 

school however we do not check the playground. Please ensure that the children understand that once you 

have dropped them off, they must come straight into school. 

 

MPG 

Tickets are now on sale for the Valentine’s Disco, which is a Junior event and is being held on Thursday 

15th February. Tickets will go on sale from Friday 2nd outside the KS2 entrance. Tickets are available at a 

bargain price of £2, which includes a drink and a hotdog. The children will not need to bring any more 

money to this event. 

 

School App 

The new and improved App has gone live and is fantastic. Please download it from the Play or App 

stores. You will find lots of essential information on there. 

 

Mount Cook – Y6 Residential 

Please ensure that all deposits for this trip are paid by Friday 2nd February. 

 

 

Whole School Closure Day 

I would like to remind you that the school is closed to pupils on Friday 16th February. We re-open after 

half term on Monday 26th February. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Martin Fallon 
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